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Purpose and Background
• Desire to amend Section 17-20-140 of the Land Use and Development Code, 

‘Commercial Mobile Radio Service (CMRS) facilities’.

• Proposing complete overhaul with a renaming to Wireless Communications 
Facilities (WCF Code).

• Main reason is due to small cells and a new law.

• Additional proposed changes will outline items dealing with design, concealment, 
collocation, landscaping, and placement in the public rights-of-way (ROWs) for all 
types of equipment and facilities.
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• Several calls held and staff is now reviewing a third draft of the proposed 
amendment.

• Staff has been receiving calls from industry professionals asking about our 
regulations and one meeting was held with a potential applicant. 

• Staff is under the assumption that small cells will come shortly to Brighton.

• Staff is working with United Power to prepare for deployment as they own poles 
in the City ROW.

Project Status Summary
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Follows amendment process outlined in Section 17-8-90 of the Land Use and 
Development Code.

Complies with Colorado House Bill 17-1193 and is not in conflict with any 
provision.

• Approval by Development Review Committee (DRC) then send out to industry 
professionals.

• Public hearing at Planning Commission for a recommendation before heading to 
City Council for a final decision.

Criteria to Consider

Next Steps


